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City of Gallup water customers in three areas may be affected by an unscheduled water outage
March 9 from 1 pm-7 pm:

  

● 100-200 block of East Highway 66

  

● 100 block of South   First Street

  

● 100-200 block of East   Coal Avenue

  

Surrounding areas may also experience low water pressure.

  

The Water Department will be repairing a broken water line in the area and will need to shut off
the water in order to do their work safely.

  

If you have questions, please contact Utility Dispatch at (505) 863-1200 or call Nicole
Hawthorne with the Water Department at (505) 879-5722.
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